
From: Marina Popova  
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 09:53 
To: Eugene Benson; Shaina Korman-Houston; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Rachel Zsembery; Claire Ricker; 
Stephen DeCourcey; Len Diggins; Eric Helmuth; John Hurd; Diane Mahon  
Subject: Arlington Master Plan Advisory Committee membership 

 

I'm writing to you in regard to the Arlington Master Plan Advisory Committee 

membership. I saw posts on Arlington List and Facebook with the proposed members of 

the committee - and I have concerns that it is not representative enough. 

 

The Master Plan is quite important as it sets the vision for Arlington going forward... 

Given the importance - I'm surprised not to see members from the  Arlington Tree 

Committee, Conservation and Historical Commissions - as it gives an impression that 

open space, trees and environment preservation are no longer part of Arlington's future. 

And I am quite sure there were applicants from some of those committees. The other 

committees/groups I'd love to see included are Finance, AHA and someone from the 

numerous great environment-related groups we are lucky to have in Arlington - like 

Sustainable Arlington, MothersOutFront, and others. 

 

Please include my letter into the correspondence for the next ARB meeting 

 

thank you! 

Marina Popova 

TMM, Precinct 13 

Arlington Tree Committee 

 




